

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR RECEIVED

2003 MAY 19 PM 3: 47

May 13, 2003

Mayor William Bogaard City of Pasadena City Hall 100 North Garfield Avenue Pasadena, CA 91101

Dear Mayor Bogaard,

Because of the increased demands on my schedule, I find it necessary to tender my resignation to the Utility Advisory Commission. I've enjoyed working with PWP staff and hope that we have made some forward progress on renewable energy issues.

Sincerely,

JUDY WILSON

Chi Phyllis Curric, General Manager, PWP Councilman Chris Holden, District 3 Bill Sullivan, Chairman, UAC

District 3